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Carla Albrecht was a lifelong courageous fighter and survivor of cancer and spent her
final months in the care of amazing nurses. Her family and friends want to recognize
those who show a commitment to nursing because of all they did for her. The
scholarship now also honors Jeffery Secord who passed away from cancer in 2022.
The Carla Albrecht & Jeffrey Secord Memorial Scholarship will be awarded to a
nursing student who has been accepted into the Nursing Program at MSU-Northern.

Criteria for this scholarship are as follows:

e Completed scholarship application (on following page)

e Student biography

e An essay on why you chose nursing and how you believe you will
make a difference in patient care

e Transcript (an unofficial web transcript will be accepted)

Please submit the application located on the next page and criteria required for the
scholarship to the MSU-Northern Foundation by February 1, 2025.

Mailing address: PO Box 1691, Havre, MT 59501. Or drop off at the Foundation
Office in Cowan Hall, Room 307.

The Albrecht family will select the awardee from qualified applicants, and if
possible will present the award to the recipient at the Awards ceremony.



Carla Albrecht & Jeffrey Secord
Memorial Scholarship

Application Form
Personal Information:

Name:

Last First Middle

Address:

Street address or P.O. Box number

City, State, Zip:

Phone Number: Date and Place of Birth:

I am currently enrolled at MSU-Northern as a full-time student in good academic
standing and have been accepted into or currently enrolled in the Nursing program.

(Signature of applicant)

A. Please send the following item:
e Completed application form

B. On separate sheets of paper, include the following:
e Student biography
e An essay on why you chose nursing and how you believe you will make a
difference in patient care
e Transcript (an unofficial web transcript will be accepted)

Application packet must be submitted to the Northern Foundation Office
by February 1, 2025.





